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    Seasons greetings to the Creed-

moor Maha community.  It feels like 

Texas is finally cooling off just in 

time for the holiday season.   

 

Creedmoor Maha WSC will have a 

display this year at the City of Creed-

moor’s Trail of Lights.  The Trail of 

Lights will be officially open Friday, 

November 25, 2022.  It is in the park 

behind the Creedmoor Community 

Center on FM 1625.  Bring your kids 

to see Santa and enjoy all of the pret-

ty lights.   

 

We will also be participating in the 

Lockhart Christmas to Remember pa-

rade on December 3, at 7:00 PM in 

downtown Lockhart. It should be an-

other great time to enjoy the holidays 

with friends and family.  We look for-

ward to seeing our members there. 
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A Message from the General Manager 

I want to thank everyone who has 

done their part saving water this year.  

You have done a great job and we 

have met all of the Stage 2 Drought 

requirements. Unfortunately, we have 

not had enough rain to get us out of 

this drought.   

 

Barton Springs Edwards Aquifer 

Conservation District (BSEACD)  

has now declared Stage 3 Drought 

restrictions.  That means we need to 

cut back an additional 10% on our 

water usage for a total of 30%.  For-

tunately, most people’s water usage 

goes down this time of year.  We 

don’t need to water grass or gardens 

as often and swimming pools are put 

away for the year.  I know with a lit-

tle more effort we will meet our 

Stage 3 Critical Drought restrictions. 



 

At the September 21, 2022 Board meeting, the Board of Directors elected a new President and 

Vice President. Please help us express our appreciation to President Carl Urban, Vice President 

Yvonne Gil-Vallejo, and Secretary-Treasurer Rebecca Richards for their continued service on 

the Board of Directors. We also want to show our deep appreciation for Directors Bobby 

Burklund, Earl Burklund, Ben Gray, Don Dailey, and Darrell Walenta who continue to give of 

their time to serve on the Board of Directors as well. 

 

CMWSC Annual Meeting & Election of the Board of Directors 
 
• Notice of Election mailed to members—November 28, 2022 

• Candidates may pick up election packet—November 28, 2022 

• Candidate applications due to CMWSC—January 27, 2023  

• Voting begins—February 10, 2023 

• Annual Meeting & Election—March 15, 2023, 6PM 

Board of Directors News 

President  

Carl Urban 

Secretary-Treasurer 

Rebecca Richards 

Vice President  
Yvonne Gil-Vallejo 



 

KIDS CORNER 



 

 

Report a  
QUALIFIED  
Water Leak 

 

and get  
$50.00 off  

your next water bill! 
 

Call  512-243-2113  
8:00 AM—4:00 PM 

 

Emergencies Only after  
4:00 PM  

512-243-1265   

Dial 8-1-1  

BEFORE digging! 
 
Before anyone decides to dig a hole, even on their own 
property, they are required to contact Texas811 (https://
www.texas811.org/homeowner), which is the national 
“call-before-you-dig” number. By calling 811, they will 
schedule a free locate to mark or flag the approximate 
area where utilities are buried so they are not accidentally 
damaged. If a person digs and damages a water pipe (or 
other utility) without calling 811 first, they may be re-
sponsible for all costs due to the damage.   

How to Locate a Leak:  
 
Creedmoor-Maha WSC kindly asks its members to as-
sist in keeping an eye out for any leaks on their proper-
ty.  Notifying CMWSC of leaks helps provide the nec-
essary safe water to its members. CMWSC members 
may also receive $50.00 off the next months’ water 
utility bill for reporting a qualified water leak within its 
CCN boundaries.  
 
It is important to know that the property owner is re-
sponsible for any leaks located between the water me-
ter to the home. Water leaks located from the water 
meter to the street, is the responsibility of CMWSC. 
 
Do you see any standing water or visible water puddles 
on your property? 
 
How to find or locate a leak at your home: 
 
• Keep an eye on your water meter. [If all water is 

turned off and the meter is still running, you may 
have a water leak.] 

 
• Check your bill for changes in water usage. 

 
Signs of a possible water leak: 

 

OUR OFFICES 

ARE CLOSED 
 

 

October 10th  

Columbus Day 

 

November 24-25 

Thanksgiving 

December 23  

Christmas 

 

December 30 

New Years Eve 

https://www.texas811.org/homeowner
https://www.texas811.org/homeowner
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